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58 Queen Street South, Kitchener, Ontario ( N2G 1V6 ( Telephone (519) 743-1151 ( Fax (519) 743-9452


September 2012
Dear Friend,

We are inviting local schools in Waterloo Region to participate in our Annual Coin Drive in support of The Working Centre and St. John’s Kitchen. As you begin this school year, we want to invite you to take a moment to learn about some exciting developments in our community. We have included a flyer that summarizes some of the innovative new projects which have expanded our abilities to respond to the needs of individuals who are unemployed or facing economic hardship in our community.

As an important part of our community, schools play a significant role in teaching our children about building community and being active community members.

We invite you and your students to be a part of our work at The Working Centre and St. John’s Kitchen in one of the following ways:  

· Participate in our annual advent or Lenten Coin Drives:

· We provide 8 oz./ 227 ml. Coin cans

· You distribute them to students or classes prior to Advent or Lent

· After Christmas or Easter, we pick up the cans

 

· Make a donation to The Working Centre or St. John’s Kitchen

 

All proceeds from the Coin Drive support The Working Centre and St. John’s Kitchen.  

 

If you would like further information, please contact Jen (extension 176) or Stephanie (extension 110) at The Working Centre, 519-743-1151. Your participation, along with other local churches and schools, is most important and valued in helping these vital services to continue.  We are grateful for your efforts and support as we work together to build a strong community in Kitchener-Waterloo.  Thank you for your serious consideration of this appeal.

 

Sincerely,

Joe Mancini

Director
Incorporated as K-W Working Centre for the Unemployed

Charitable Registration No. 13092 9607 RR0001
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